SERVICE UPDATE
FROM

NEW YORK BUS SALES, LLC
***********************
Complaint: 
Marker/Tail light circuit has a continuous feed that causes the lights to stay on and/or flicker which appears at first to be a short somewhere in the wiring.
Additional Info:
On an International Chassis-If the high idle/cruise does not operate THIS ISSUE ALSO APPLIES
Cause:
Rear taillight bulbs actually have an internal failure causing power to back-feed through the circuit.

Correction: 



Replace rear taillight bulb.   

This Complaint/Correction was provided by Mike Currier of Williamsville Central School 
 THANK YOU MIKE!!
Additional Info was provided by Rick West from Horseheads Central School

THANK YOU RICK!! 
If you find things that might help others in the industry please call or e-mail us:
CHITTENANGO – phone the Service Department at 800-962-5768 or

Daryl Wallace @ dwallace@newyorkbussales.com
Brian Lamaitis @ blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com
ROCHESTER – phone the Service Department at 800-463-3232 or
Dan Quibell @ dpquibell@cnycoach.com
Steve Barnhart @ smbarnhart@cnycoach.com
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